Frilling, Tara

From:

Don Jenner < jenner_don@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Thursday, May 07, 2015 3:10 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

I think there are too many taxes coming out of the pay checks of the lower and middle classes as it is. I think things like wefare fraud shuold be looked into stop that and it would save a lot of our state money being wasted that could be used for more important things like education. I see it all of the time, people selling thier food stamps to the little convience stores for fifty cents on the dollar to get thier cigarettes and buy drugs.

Don Jenner < ienner don@yahoo.com > 31 Shagbark Road Waterbury